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                                20th May 2016 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year Two Music Festival 
 
On Tuesday 7th June Year Two will be participating in North Somerset’s Music Festival. 
This year the festival is being held at Milton Park Primary School. The festival is run by 
music teachers from the Music Service and attended by schools from the Worle Cluster. It 
is a lovely opportunity for us to join together with other schools to perform songs.  
 
We have explored a number of options, however, due to after school clubs it has been 
necessary to book a coach for travel to and from the venue. We will therefore be leaving 
school at 1.00pm and will return to school for 3.00pm. Due to the timings of the coach 
hire, the total cost is £175 which is being funded by school. 
 
The adult to child ratio is 1:6, so we will need three extra adults for this trip to take place. 
If you are able to come with us please let us know or speak to Mrs Tripp as soon as 
possible. 
 
Permission for going to the Music Festival is covered by the local outing permission slip 
that you have already signed.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Jo Thorn and Debbie White 
 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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